
HOMECOMING,	PROM,	DANCE	AND	SPECIAL	EVENT	DRESS	CODE	
	
	

Seton	Catholic	High	School	wants	students	to	make	good	choices,	fostering	respect,	responsibility	
and	integrity.		These	events	should	be	fun	and	memorable	but	we	also	want	everyone	to	be	
comfortable,	safe	and	show	Cougar	pride.		With	modesty	and	safety	in	mind,	the	following	dress	
code	guidelines	will	be	enforced:	
	
	

• Dresses	may	not	be	cut	low	at	the	bust	line.		Excessive-cleavage	is	not	allowed.	
• Dresses	may	be	backless	as	long	as	it	is	NOT	cut	below	the	navel.	
• Midriffs	may	not	be	exposed.		This	includes	both	the	front	and	sides	of	the	dress.	
• Dresses	must	not	have	a	slit	that	exceeds	mid-thigh	(fingertip	length).	
• Strapless	dresses	are	permitted.	
• No	outfit	may	be	skin-tight	of	hugging	the	body.	
• No	pinning	may	be	allowed	as	an	alteration	for	a	dress	if,	without	the	pinning,	the	

dress	does	not	meet	dress	code.	
• Dress/skirt	length	will	be	no	shorter	than	3”	above	the	knee.	
• Shorts/jeans	are	not	allowed	unless	it	is	a	special	or	theme	dance.	
• Shirts	must	be	buttoned	up	to	the	second	button	from	the	collar.	
• Slacks	should	fit	properly	on	the	hip	and	not	sag	below	the	waistline.	

	
	
	
As	you	begin	shopping	for	a	dress/suit/slacks,	please	keep	these	guidelines	in	mind.		
While	we	will	be	reasonable	in	the	interpretation	of	the	guidelines,	we	want	you	to	
know	that	you	will	not	be	allowed	to	participate	in	Homecoming,	Prom	or	any	other	
dance	if	you	are	not	dressed	appropriately.		This	dress	code	also	applies	to	guests	
from	other	schools.	
	
	
	
	
*Seton	Catholic	school	administration	reserves	the	right	to	make	the	final	call	
whether	a	dress/outfit	is	appropriate	when	students	arrive	at	school	
dances/event.		If	administration	finds	an	outfit	inappropriate,	the	student	will	
not	be	allowed	to	enter	the	dance/event.	

	
	
	


